From: O'Leary, Dana 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 8:49 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Keane, Erin
Subject: Additional Comcast Bags Gifted to OCC

Good morning Steve,

Yesterday, Comcast gifted the OCC with 500 additional reusable bags with the Comcast logo on them, to be given to constituents. The OCC accepted the bags from Comcast as a gift to the City, and will be giving out all of the bags to constituents at community events.

Sincerely,

Dana O’Leary

--


